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Dear Parents and Carers,  
Year 3 Christmas Production of Prickly Hay 

 
We are pleased to announce that this year, Year 3 will be performing the Christmas Nativity ‘Prickly Hay’, 
with rehearsals getting underway at the end of this month!  
 
Parents and Carers are invited to come in and watch our performance at 1:30pm on either Tuesday 17th or 
Wednesday 18th December. 
 
All our rehearsals leading up to this will be held within the school day, making valuable contributions to the 
music curriculum, as well as providing the children their time to shine. However, we would like to see the 
children with reading parts, practising and learning their lines at home to aid with rehearsals in school.  A 
copy of the script will be sent home to children with reading parts via their school bag. 
 
Each class has been assigned group roles for costumes, and we are hoping to enlist your help with these if 
possible. There is no expectation to buy anything new, please use clothing that you have at home.  
 
3AG are wise men: They will need to wear Bethlehem Bling! (Patterned/striped fabric/dressing gown for 
robes, tissue paper/plastic jewels, cardboard crown). 
3M are shepherds: They will need to wear a full-length outfit in neutral colours. (Brown bed 
sheet/pillowcase/plain dressing gown for robes, tea towel/neutral fabric and ribbon for headwear, a 
rope/fabric belt). 
3N are angels: They will need to wear a white full-length outfit with halo but please no wings. (White bed 
sheet/long white t-shirt, tinsel belt, tinsel and wire halo.  Please ensure the children have some light-coloured 
leggings or trousers underneath their outfit). 
 
Children who have speaking parts will be informed individually as to what they should wear. 
 
Tickets 
 
As this is always a popular event, we can only offer limited seating. We can therefore invite two guests per 
family for the event (not per performance) you may select 2 seats for one performance or one for each 
performance, subject to availability. Please reserve your seat(s) by visiting the School Shop on the Arbor 
App. Seats will be bookable from 7pm on Tuesday 26th November 2024. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your help and support and we look forward to sharing our performance with you 
very soon! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Atkins, Miss Gall, Miss Nicholas and Mr Mason  
The Year 3 Team 
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